
  Antipas 0493 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  Antipas 0493 # Antipas {an-tee'-pas}; contracted for a
compound of 473 and a derivative of 3962; Antipas, a Christian: -
- {Antipas}.[ql

  by 3970 # patroparadotos {pat-rop-ar-ad'-ot-os}; from 3962 and
a derivative of 3860 (in the sense of handing over or down);
traditionary: -- received {by} tradition from fathers.[ql

  Cleopas 2810 # Kleopas {kleh-op'-as}; probably contracted from
Kleopatros (compound of 2811 and 3962); Cleopas, a Christian: --
{Cleopas}.[ql

  family 3965 # patria {pat-ree-ah'}; as if feminine of a
derivative of 3962; paternal descent., i.e. (concretely) a group
of families or a whole race (nation): -- {family}, kindred,
lineage.[ql

  father 0540 # apator {ap-at'-ore}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3962; fatherless, i.e. of unrecorded paternity: --
without {father}.[ql

  father 3962 # pater {pat-ayr'}; apparently a primary word; a
"father" (literally or figuratively, near or more remote): --
{father}, parent.[ql

  fathers 3964 # patraloias {pat-ral-o'-as}; from 3962 and the
same as the latter part of 3389; a parricide: -- murderer of
{fathers}.[ql

  fathers 3967 # patrikos {pat-ree-kos'}; from 3962; paternal, i.
e. ancestral: -- of {fathers}.[ql

  fathers 3970 # patroparadotos {pat-rop-ar-ad'-ot-os}; from
3962 and a derivative of 3860 (in the sense of handing over or
down); traditionary: -- received by tradition from {fathers}.[ql

  fathers 3971 # patroios {pat-ro'-os}; from 3962; paternal, i.e.
 hereditary: -- of {fathers}.[ql

  from 3970 # patroparadotos {pat-rop-ar-ad'-ot-os}; from 3962
and a derivative of 3860 (in the sense of handing over or down);
traditionary: -- received by tradition {from} fathers.[ql

  kindred 3965 # patria {pat-ree-ah'}; as if feminine of a
derivative of 3962; paternal descent., i.e. (concretely) a group
of families or a whole race (nation): -- family, {kindred},
lineage.[ql

  lineage 3965 # patria {pat-ree-ah'}; as if feminine of a
derivative of 3962; paternal descent., i.e. (concretely) a group
of families or a whole race (nation): -- family, kindred,
{lineage}.[ql

  murderer 3964 # patraloias {pat-ral-o'-as}; from 3962 and the
same as the latter part of 3389; a parricide: -- {murderer} of
fathers.[ql

  of 3964 # patraloias {pat-ral-o'-as}; from 3962 and the same
as the latter part of 3389; a parricide: -- murderer {of}
fathers.[ql

  of 3967 # patrikos {pat-ree-kos'}; from 3962; paternal, i.e.
ancestral: -- {of} fathers.[ql

  of 3971 # patroios {pat-ro'-os}; from 3962; paternal, i.e.
hereditary: -- {of} fathers.[ql

  parent 3962 # pater {pat-ayr'}; apparently a primary word; a
"father" (literally or figuratively, near or more remote): --
father, {parent}.[ql

  Patrobas 3969 # Patrobas {pat-rob'-as}; perhaps countr. for
Patrobios (a compound of 3962 and 979); father's life; Patrobas,
a Christian: -- {Patrobas}.[ql

  received 3970 # patroparadotos {pat-rop-ar-ad'-ot-os}; from
3962 and a derivative of 3860 (in the sense of handing over or
down); traditionary: -- {received} by tradition from fathers.[ql

  Sopater 4986 # Sopatros {so'-pat-ros}; from the base of 4982
and 3962; of a safe father; Sopatrus, a Christian: -- {Sopater}.
Compare 4989.[ql

  tradition 3970 # patroparadotos {pat-rop-ar-ad'-ot-os}; from
3962 and a derivative of 3860 (in the sense of handing over or
down); traditionary: -- received by {tradition} from fathers.[ql

  without 0540 # apator {ap-at'-ore}; from 1 (as a negative
particle) and 3962; fatherless, i.e. of unrecorded paternity: --
{without} father.[ql
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